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From:

Sent: 24 June 2014 12:45

To:

Subject: Re: Hackney Carriage and Private Hire Policy Consultation

hi mandy;drivers keep asking about day time ranks;any update?also the taxi marshalls worked well. i would like to

see them on a regular baseis.i also like the new proposals keeping hackneys black;have you a date for next forum
meeting?

—---0Original Message-----

From: ]

To: Taxis <Taxis@shropshire.gov.uk>

Sent: Fri, 13 Jun 2014 16:59

Subject: Hackney Carriage and Private Hire Policy Consultation

Good Afternoon,

Please find attached information in regard to the Hackney Carriage and Private Hire Policy consultation.
Kind Regards
Shropshire Council Licensing Service

Tel: 0345 678 9026
Email: Taxis@shropshire.gov.uk
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If you are not the intended recipient of this email please do not send it on to others, open any attachments or file
the email locally.

Please inform the sender of the error and then delete the original email.

For more information, please refer to

http://www.shropshire.gov.uk/privacy.nsf
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